TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES MARCH 4, 2002

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Dave Penny and Sherry Miller.

6:30 p.m. Meeting called to order -

6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A:3,II-a No decisions were made.

Bob Flanders rescheduled his appointment with the Selectmen to March 11, 2002.

Resignation -

The resignation of Nancy Tanner was regretfully accepted.

The Selectmen agreed to withdraw the warrant article requesting an addition to the Town Barn.

The minutes of February 25, 2002 were amended to state that any organization that charges an admission fee will be required to pay rental fees in accordance with the Town Hall Rental Agreement. Town Committees or organizations not charging a fee could use the Town Hall at no charge.

Next meeting March 11, 2002 at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sherry Miller